Presentation of FY 2016-2017 Budget
May 31, 2016
1:00 p.m.
The Town of Pink Hill held a Presentation of the 2016-2017 Budget on Friday, May 31, 2016 at 1:00 p.m. in the town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King and Debra Grady, Public Works Director Timmy Kennedy, Police Chief Joey Thigpen and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell. 
There were no visitors present at this presentation.

Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell presented the 2016-2017 Water Fund, General Fund and the Economic Development Fund budgets to the board. 

The Water Fund budget includes a $1.00 increase in the sewer availability fee for In and Out of town customers including DRSD customers and a sewer increase of $0.50 per 1,000 gallon for In and Out of town customers including DRSD customers. The board also discussed increasing the late fee penalty from $5.00 to $15.00 and increasing the reconnection fee from $35.00 to $50.00.
Commissioner Hill made a motion to accept the presentation of the General Fund, Water Fund and Economic Development 2016-2017 Budgets by Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell.  Commissioner Grady seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.

Commissioner Hill made a motion to schedule the budget public hearing on Tuesday, June 14, 2016 at 6:50 p.m. Commissioner Grady seconded the motion and it carried unanimously. 

With there being no further business to be discussed the meeting was concluded.

